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JOHN HODNETTE HIGHLIGHTED IN NCBA 
ARTICLE
New Johnston Allison Hord corporate attorney John Hodnette has recently been profiled in a North 
Carolina Bar Association (NCBA) blog post. The article highlights three attorneys who serve as 
lawyer-writers for the NCBarBlog. In John’s section, he discusses his writing process and how he 
began contributing to the NCBA as a writer. The post also contains links to a couple of John’s 
NCBarBlog articles about corporate tax law.

You can learn more about John his contributions to the NCBarBlog here. 

Please note that the above JAH article does not constitute legal advice nor does it create an attorney-
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